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CSS September Newsletter 
NEW BEGINNINGS - EMBRACE THE CHANGE 

SPORTS 

We had a great start to our 
volleyball season. The girls 
and boys teams have already 
travelled to Fort St. John and 
Prince George. The senior 
girls’ hosted Hudsons Hope in 
a close match (we won!). They 
are practicing hard for a 
successful season.  

 INDIGENOUS VOICES 

September gave us a lot to 
reflect on as the seasons 
changed. We had our Orange 
shirt day assembly and 
welcomed students from our 
elementary schools to share 
in our cel

 
ebration of 

Indigenous culture and life on 
Treaty 8 territory. 

 GRADUATION 

Our graduation class of 2023 
had a great trip to Gwillim 
Lake for a day of fun and 
team-building. They also had 
their first official graduation 
meeting and voted in an 
executive graduation council 
to lead our graduation work 
this year. Congratulations to 
our executive graduation 
council and thanks for your 
leadership.  
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Outdoor Learning
We learned outdoors and reflected on the 
importance of conservation, nature, and 
having fun!  

We lifted each other up…. 
Students took advantage of every opportunity to learn 
during the month of September. They found new ways to 
learn together.  We started the year out with a lot of 
discussion about what makes a great community.  
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SCIENCE NEWS 

Students learned about 
DNA structure and used 
inquiry skills to dissect 
oreos!  
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